
Administrative Commission (AC) for St. Johns Presbyterian Church

Presbytery of St. Augustine


February 6, 2021


The administrative commission (AC) reports these actions taken since the Fall 
Stated Presbytery Meeting:


In December, the AC requested information from St. Johns including information 
relating to the St. Johns Endowment Trust. In early January 2021, a part of that 
information was received. Additional documentation was received January 22, 
2021 and February 1. The AC is in the process of reviewing the information and 
setting a meeting to discuss the next steps towards with dismissal, which will 
include a meeting with St. Johns in the near future. The AC Chair has been in 
communication with Jim Nolan of the St. Johns church during this time.


The AC also reviewed the remedial complaint filed by St. Johns with the Synod 
of the South Atlantic, the response, and the determination by the Synod.


Respectfully submitted,


Jerie Lukefahr, AC Clerk


Members: Rev. Dr. Laurie Furr-Vancini, Jerie Lukefahr, Rev. John Ragsdale

Chair: Ben Samuels
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